

City Attorney's Communication #2021-573 April 14, 2021

TO: Pete McGinnis, Fire Marshall

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution – Fire Prevention Division Fee Study Prepared by PMG Associates, Inc.

As requested in your memorandum dated April 8, 2021, I have prepared and attached the following form of Resolution, relative to the above-referenced matter:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, ADOPTING THE POMPANO BEACH FIRE PREVENTION DIVISION FEE STUDY PREPARED BY PMG ASSOCIATES, INC.; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

/s/	
MARK E. BERMAN	

/jrm

L:cor/fire/2021-573

Attachment